
 
Guild of Devonshire Ringers 
 
Guild Education Officer 
 
The role of the Guild Education Officer includes the following: 
 
Organising the annual meeting of branch representatives 

• To review training and events of the previous year 

• To record the needs and requests of the branches for the coming year 

• To recommend methods for the Guild 8-bell striking competition 

 
Organising an annual programme of training events 

• To take into account the needs and requests raised at the annual meeting of branch representatives 

• To offer opportunities for individuals, towers and branches to extend their ringing abilities, both in 
practical skills and in theoretical understanding 

 
Maintaining contact with branches, towers and individuals 

• To respond to other ad hoc requests for additional support 

• To identify situations in which additional training input is possible, desired and helpful 

 

This is the ideal position for someone who is motivated by helping others to progress. By taking a genuine 
interest in learners at all levels, the Education Officer is able to establish and use local support networks 
within the Guild, in order to facilitate opportunities for learning, practice and improvement. 
 
Tim Bayton 
May 2021 


